9/11/14
Science Fiction Forum Meeting #3
Meeting called to order 7:33
President’s Report: The week has been fairly uneventful. Please be careful with your food! We have found the most recent constitution and will be posting it shortly.
Vice President’s Report: If there are any issues or concerns with behaviors of fellow forumites, please don’t be afraid to approach me! I will keep your identity anonymous and try to deal with it.
Treasurer’s Report: We’re starting to allocate for things. Also, a group of ferrets is called a business and this pleases me.
Secretary’s Report: I have unearthed the Forum twitter account and am trying to keep it active. Follow it! @SBU_SF4M
Librarian’s Report: In the past week, we’ve had a lot of people coming to check out books, so we’re more active. Shiftholder training will be next week.
Head-AC’s report: Currently trying to put the Halloween Event through USG. I would also like to do a week-long Halloween Event, like Shriek Week. Please consider putting forward event ideas for this year’s Shriek Week next meeting or by messaging me on facebook. Also working on putting Festivus through USG. Also, I’m trying to get my friend who published his sci-fi book to come and do a reading for us. Lastly, please, please, PLEASE clean up your stuff!
Sub-AC For Life: Game after meeting, that’s about it.
Historian’s Report: Forumites of yore used to explore the steam tunnels. There was much booty to be found.
Event Committee: Put out flyers for Events! They will be provided shortly.
Shire Committee: Write Up is done, will submit to USG soon.
Old Business: Clean, and don’t be a jerk.
New Business: Clean, don’t be a jerk, and: The question of Reading Hours. The Head Librarian would like to implement library hours twice a week for a couple of hours at a time. This issue will be voted on next meeting. Mack, Dan, and Santos were thinking of playing Space Station 13 over the weekend. Talk to them about it if you’re interested!
[bookmark: _GoBack]Banned Books Week: We want to have a table where we could read out passages from banned books.  Also, we want to have a bake sale, sign up sheet to be posted in comments.
Allocations: We’re allocating for a couple of books right now, as well as 3 bungee chairs.
Announcements: Please message Anya with ideas for our collaborative event with the Japanese Student Association
The Hat has made $6.99
Meeting closed at 8:06.
